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Appendix 2 

Advance Notice 
 

Bramcote Bereavement Services work hard to 
ensure the cemetery is a beautiful place and is well 

managed in order to provide the best possible 
environment for you to remember your loved ones. 
We respectfully ask that you help us achieve this 

outcome. 
 

The unofficial surrounds, tributes and/or memorials 
in this section on graves are not permitted and will 

be cleared and disposed of 

 

After ……………………. 
 

They result in us experiencing practical problems 
with the general upkeep of the cemetery and also 
pose a health and safety risk to the general public 

and employees visiting the cemetery. 
 

Please ensure ALL unofficial surrounds, tributes 
and/or memorials in this section are removed prior 

to this date. 
 

If you require more information, please contact the 
cemeteries office at cemeteries@broxtowe.gov.uk 
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